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Mayor Proclaims International Week of Service in Parksville 
 
March 24, 2017, marks the beginning of International Week of Service in the City of Parksville. During this week, 
Rotary International will partner with other service organizations to inspire volunteers around the world to 
participate in International Week of Service. At the request of the Rotary Club of Parksville AM, Mayor Marc 
Lefebvre has proclaimed March 24 to March 31 as International Week of Service in Parksville. 
 
The Rotary Club of Parksville AM is encouraging our local service organizations to work together on projects to 
make a difference in the community. An example of this partnership in service, the Rotary Club of Parksville AM, 
has joined with the Lions International Club of Parksville to raise funds for significant upgrades to the water spray 
park in the Parksville Community Park.  
 
More information including a list of participating organizations and examples of serving together, is available at 
https://weekofservice.org/  #WeekofService2017 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073 
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